
REF  : KATO/CIRCULAR/ AUG-21/6 
 
DATE  : 14h August, 2021 
 
TO  : All KATO Members 
 
 

Dear Members, 

 

UPDATE ON TRAVELLERS EXEMPT FROM QUARANTINE 

 

We are in receipt of the latest update from KCAA regarding traveller exempt from 

Quarantine. 

 

The key clarification made is that travellers originating from exempt countries but in 

transit through a quarantine country (Qatar) will be exempt from BOTH Quarantine and 

self-Isolation. 

 

This issue has been a major source of concern and has now been clarified. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Fred Kaigua, ACIArb, CPM 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 

 

 
 


